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From: carol quackenbos 
Sent: Saturday, October 01, 2016 8:14 AM
To: Baylands
Subject: Baylands housing

Another reason to object to proposed housing:  Where would all the children of the new residents go to school?  Inevitably, another school would have to be built for them, creating another huge tax burden for current Brisbane residents.




